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*Please note there will be no After School Club on the last day of term – Tuesday 23rd July* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday 24th June  School Diversity Week  

Music for Life (Guitar/Ukulele) 

Tuesday 25th June Music for Life (Piano) 
 

Wednesday 26th June  Sports Day (All children to wear PE kits) 1:30pm start (gates open 1:20pm) 

KS2 Sports Club 3:15-4pm (Please provide consent via School Spider)  
 

Thursday 27th June Forest School  

Ethos Group 3:15-4pm 

Friday 28th June    

Events happening next week… 

Friday 21st June 2024 
 

It’s been a really busy week this week at Crowton 
with lots of learning and lots of exciting visitors in 
school! Following on from our NSPCC workshop, 
I have attached a leaflet for parents with 
resources available on their website. Our 
Sublime Science workshops were AMAZING! The 
children had an absolute ball and there was a 
real buzz of learning throughout the school with 
lots of very excited children!  
 

Best wishes,  
Miss L Hill 
 

Dear Lord, 
 

You have blessed us with the gift of 
friendship. We thank you for the blessing 
of friends who love us, who share our joys 
and sorrows, who laugh with us in 
celebration, and who need us as we need 
them. We thank you for the friends who 
give us the freedom to be ourselves. Help 
us to always be a friend to others, no 
matter who they are. Help us to always 
reach out in friendship to all those we 
meet.  
 
Amen 

Sublime Science Workshops  
 
 

Thank you so much Friends of Crowton 
School for organising the most amazing 
day full of fun, learning and exciting 
investigations!  
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“With God, all things are possible”  
Matthew 19:26 

 
 

Lunches 
 

WB 24.6.24 
Menu 1 

NSPCC 
It was great to welcome Becky into school from the NSPCC this week who talked to  
us about their ‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’ programme. The children took part in age- 
appropriate workshops throughout the day and were introduced to ‘Buddy’ (the  
NSPCC mascot) who represents the importance of always speaking out if we have a  
worry so we can stay safe.  

E-Safety 
 

During our NSPCC workshop, we were signposted to the video 
 below providing information for parents and carers about how to support 
their child online. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MY5NDhvVkG4  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MY5NDhvVkG4

